
‘HM THE QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE’ 

‘Creative Arts Competition’ 

Prize Winners! 
 

Dear Primary Schools and your wonderful Pupils,  

Thank you so much for your entries to the ‘Creative Arts’ Competition’ which were a splendid 

celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

North Yorkshire County Councillor Karen Sedgewick was kind enough to judge all of the entries and 

she said: 

‘This was such a difficult task. The standard was outstanding, and I was amazed at the effort, 

thought, and creativity that had gone into the many and varied entries. I selected the winners on the 

basis of their colour, vibrancy and in some cases the drama of the pictures and the poems. I loved 

the Reception Class painting in yellow by Libby, and William’s and Willow’s stunning portraits out of 

Year 6. A really well done to everyone and congratulations to all who entered, and the winners.’   

All winning entries were displayed in the Studio at Leyburn Arts and Community Centre over the 

Jubilee Weekend.  

We decided to give two overall winners, one from Reception up to Year 3, and from the Years 4-6.  

This was voted on by the panel.  

These were Libby from Reception and William from Year 6, both of the West Burton Federation and 

this was the winning Federation overall for the range and quality of their entries.  

The winners were: 

Year 6.   1st Libby (11), 2nd William (11), 3rd Olivia (10). 

Year 5.   1st Georgie (9), 2nd Abbie, 3rd Eliza (9). 

Year 4. 1st Holly (9), 2nd Lily D (8), 3rd Martha (8). 

Year 3.  1st Matilda (7), 2nd Fearne (7), Jacob (7). 

Year 2. 1st Florence (6), 2nd Jake (6), Rory. 

Reception - Year 1, 1st Libby, 2nd Walter, 3rd Louis. 

 

Any confusion of ages and Year Groups is entirely at the fault of LACC. 

  

The competition was supported by: 

Campbells of Leyburn     Dawn Clarkson Associates 

Leyburn Arts and Community Centre   Leyburn Town Council 

The Janet Seymour School of Dance    Wensleydale Rotary Clu 


